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To 
 THE MANAGING DIRECTOR & CEO 
 CANARA BANK 
 HEAD OFFICE 
 112 J C ROAD 
 BANGALORE 560 001 

 
Dear Sir 
 

SUB :: INTER CIRCLE TRANSFERS  2020 

REF :: OUR LETTER CBOU/13/2020 DTD 20-04-2020 

We had yesterday submitted our request regarding certain relaxations that may be considered in 

connection with the Inter Circle Transfers 2020. We are now receiving  representations from many 
Direct Recruit Officers who have been inducted into our Bank in the month of September 2017. These 
officers mainly from North Indian States, have been posted to South Indian Circles and will be 
completing 3 years of out of state service this year. 
 
These young officers, have been eagerly awaiting this years inter circle transfer options and seeing 
the cut off date they are developing a feeling of insecurity. Sir, as a practice since long, it is assumed 
that all Officers are eligible for transfer back to their home branches after completion of 3 years and 
the young officers could not be blamed for expecting so. As represented yesterday, an officer who 
undergoes a transfer or placement at  different locations must be allowed to join spouse, children 
and parents living in  different locations after completion of a specific tenure. Sir, it is no mistake of 

either the Officer or the Bank that the inductions happened during the month of September 2017. But 
just for a shortfall of 2 months let them not be put under wait for a further period of 10 months. 
 
Through the above we placed all relevant facts and we request you, as the pandemic deepens, the 
Bank must support our young colleagues with appropriate response and in appreciation of their efforts 
in difficult situation by supporting them by way of a Home State transfer during the current year 
transfer process. We seek your intervention in favour of our officer colleagues. 

Hope you'll consider our representation favourably and issue neccessary guidelines at the earliest and 

oblige. 

Thanking you 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
H VINOD KUMAR 
GENERAL SECRETARY 
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